
 

  

    Annual Nasal Flu Vaccination    

 

Just a reminder to parents that the nasal flue vaccinations will be administered at 

school on Monday 10th Oct next week for those child who’s parents signed up 

through the online service. 

  Netball Festival    

We’d like to share a huge well done to the children from Year 

4 who took part in the Newquay Schools Netball Festival earli-

er this week. The event was all set up to help children under-

stand the game, the skills involved and ultimately, to have 

fun! The Perranporth children certainly managed all of these 

things and much more!  They also represented Perrranporth 

brilliantly and came back to school full of enthusiasm after 

such a great festival! A big well done all. 

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 4 for this 

week’s cakes. The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake Sale 

is Year 5 on Fri 14th  Oct. Thank you for your support. 

Halloween Disco - Friday 21st October 

 

Don’t forget that the Halloween Disco is booked 

for Friday 21st  October in the school hall.  

Reception & KS1 disco will be from 4.30-5.30pm 

and KS2 from 5.45-6.45pm.  

 

There are prizes to be won for great costumes, so 

come along in your scariest!  Entrance fee of £2 

will be payable on the door. There will be fizzy 

drinks on sale along with cakes and an Unlucky 

Dip!  

 

We will also be having a pumpkin carving com-

petition during the school day on Fri 21st Oct. 

Children can bring in their carved creations to 

display in the hall and then be judged. 50p to en-

ter. There will be a winning prize for each class! 



Bags2School - Wed 2nd November 

Just in case you are having a clear out at home or planning one…  

 

Our first Bags2School collection of the year is set for Wednesday 2nd  November. 

Bags2school is a great way of getting rid of any unwanted clothing items whilst raising mon-

ey for FOPS at the same time. You can now use your own household bin liners for any items 

too! 

 

Bags2school accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band 

around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains, towels 

They DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 

toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Mon 10th Oct - Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

 Thurs 13th Oct - Penair Headteacher visiting Year 6 pupils & parents 3.30pm 


